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EMMETT STONE
Chief of Police

April 17,2020

To:  Cheviot City Council

Fr: Chief Emmett Stone

Re:  Police Department Activity Report

During the 1st quarter of 2020, The Cheviot Police Department activity included but not limited
to the following:

Our department received 1296 calls for service in the 1st quarter from the Hamilton County
Communications Center. Not included in that number were 519 self/ non billed details for a total
of 1815 responses for service. Officers made a total of 4313 entries, for the first quarter, into our
Pamet reporting system. These additional entries represent extra jobs, building checks, vacation

checks, business checks, directed patrol etc. Note: It appears blotter entries for the first quarter of
2020 appear to be up 19% during the same period last year.

Nineteen (19 Felony arrests

Eighty- Four (84) Misdemeanor/MM arrests, including:

One Hundred Eight (108) Traffic violations, including:
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Seventy (115) Parking Citations
Meter Violations: 45
Parking Violations: 70

Sixty- Four (64) arrests of subjects with outstanding warrants from other
jurisdictions

Fifty-Nine (59) FTO arrests (failures to appear at Cheviot Magistrate Court)

Thirteen (13) K9 Deployments

Three (3) Apprehensions

Miscellaneous Detail information:

Sixty (60) details requesting assistance to other jurisdictions
Five (5) overdoses

Seventeen (17) Dispatched Burglaries and Reports
Fifty-One (51) Auto Accidents

Five-Two (52) Dispatched Thefts and Reports

Three (3) B&E Dispatched and Reports

Twenty-Two Five (22) Lock out assists
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Correspondence(s) received:

Training:

Many of our officers scheduled training has been canceled due to Coronavirus concerns. It is
unclear when or if those trainings will be rescheduled.

Officers are still utilizing online training as practiced in the past.

Note:

During the First Quarter PO Smith retired from his position as a police officer with the City of
Cheviot Police Department.

We are currently accepting applications for a full-time eligibility test. The test has been
postponed and rescheduled for July 25, 2020.

We have hired two new part-time officers who are working going through our FTO training at
this time.

We have recently signed a contract with Sundance Systems Inc. Soon we will be uploading and
training on our new Report Management System. It is our hopes to incorporate our existing

Pamet information into this new system.

After one year since ordering, we have received our 2 cruisers. Both are now in service.




